Mary Manse Alumni News

Volume XC Issue 1 SPRING 2024



The 2024 MMC Alumni Mass & Luncheon

Sunday, October 6, 2024 Ursuline Center 4035 Indian Road, Toledo

Mass at 11 a.m. in the Chapel Luncheon at Noon in the Dining Room

> Honor Classes ~ Classes which end in '4 and '9

Alumni Look Back with Fondness at 2023 MMC Alumni Mass and Luncheon



Fr. Tony Gallagher, Loretta "Sis" Gallagher Wenger '58 and Nancy Bailey Gallagher '62



Marietta Connolly Bobroski '73, Barbara Bergman '73, Peg Gehring '73



Barbara Kowalski Pawlak '63, Kathy Palmer Genzman '63, Margaret Schwab Okuley '63, Judy Hebel Halker '63



Gay Mattera Deiger '68, Patty Dudley Pastorek '68, Joyce Lynch Lawniczak '68, Charlotte Klima Ellis '68, Nanci Talpos Murdock '68, Shirley Stechschulte Maenle '68

Dear Classmates of the Class of 1974!

This is our 50th anniversary of our graduation from Mary Manse College! How time flies! I cordially invite all of our classmates to

join us at the 2024 MMC Mass and Luncheon where we will celebrate this momentous occasion! Be sure to invite your classmates as well. We'd love to have as many of our friends as possible come together to celebrate our 50th year reunion! We hope to see you there!

Judí Mehlman Míller '74





Joyce Lynch Lawniczak '68, Gay Mattera Deiger '68, Char Gleckler Kreuz '55

2024 MMC Honor Class Reps

1954 - 70 Years

1959 - 65 Years

Anne Heilman
VanderHooven
1124 Fort St.
Maumee, OH 43537-3015
419-410-4462
avanderhooven@gmail.com

1964 - 60 Years

Fran Koester Harmon 5603 Kinoll Ave. Cincinnati, OH 45213-2110 513-518-9197

franharmon41@gmail.com

1969 - 55 Years

Mary Jean Dixon Schimmel 5409 Williston Rd. Northwood, OH 43619-2647 419-250-2335 mjschimmel@hotmail.com

Sandy Avina Georgoff 7041 Grey Estates Dr. Lambertville, MI 48144-8504 419-351-9718 sandrageorgoff@icloud.com

1974 - 50 Years

Judi Mehlman Miller
67 Beachfront Ct.
Holland, OH 43528
419-509-3443 (text preferred)
drjam5242@aol.com



Dear Class of '59 Friends,

We hope you are able to attend the 2024 MMC Alumni Mass and Luncheon on October 6, 2024! We are sure to have a grand time remembering the good ole' times and updating each other on our lives today.

Looking forward to seeing you in the fall!

Anne Heilman Vander Hooven '59

Cheers to the Class of 1964!

It is hard to believe we are celebrating 60 years since our graduation from Mary Manse College! We will celebrate with

a Mass and Luncheon at the Ursuline Center on Sunday, October 6, 2024. Look for the reservation form in the fall issue of the MMC Alumni Newsletter.

I hope to see you there!

Fran Koester Harmon '64



To the Class of 1969 -

What joy it would be to reconnect with all our classmates of the Class of 1969 at the 2024 MMC Mass and Luncheon on Sunday, October 6, 2024. We will come together for Mass at 11 a.m. then have a delicious luncheon following. Won't you consider joining

us? The reservation form will be available in the Fall MMC Alumni Newsletter.

Hope to see you on October 6th!

Mary Jean Dixon Schimmel '69 and Sandy Avina Georgoff '69



Thank you to all those who helped in any way to make the 2023 MMC Alumni Mass and Luncheon a success. From the honor class reps, alumni board, those who were able to attend, and to the Ursuline Sisters, Val Myers and Michelle Scazzero from the Ursuline Convent Offices - THANK YOU! To be able to continue these celebrations for 49 years after our college closed is a special gift from God! We hope to see you all at the 2024 MMC Alumni Mass and Luncheon on October 6, 2024!

~ Judy Biehler Miller '69



If this is your honor year, please contact your honor class rep (listed on page 2) and share the best way to stay in touch with you.

PBS Toledo Stories: Remembering Mary Manse College

You may now view
"Remembering Mary
Manse College" by going
online on your computer,
IPad or smartphone to
www.wgte.org and search
the title. DVD's are no
longer available. For more
information, contact
Cathy Kamenca at: cathy_



kamenca@wgte.org or call 419-380-4613.

~ Painting by Kathy Palmer Genzman '63



Ursulines Celebrate Milestones in Religious Life

Congratulations to the following Ursuline Sisters who will celebrate milestone Jubilees this year.

70 Years

Sister Beth Hemminger '57 Sister Regina Smith '68

60 Years

Sister Bernarda Breidenbach '73 Sister Janice Ann Brown '73

From Pat Shaw '70 2023 Treasury Donation

Donations totaling \$575 were made on St. Nicholas Day, December 6, 2023, to the Ursuline Sisters who each received \$25 to spend any way they wished. The Sisters have expressed their appreciation for the thoughtful gift.



OVER HILL... OVER DALE... HERE IS WHAT WAS IN THE MAIL

Nancy Savage Coyle '53 has many fond memories of St. Ann's grade school, Notre Dame Academy, and ultimately, Mary Manse. She recalls the strong friendships made at MMC, especially as senior class president. Nancy now lives in her own home in Crawfordsville, Indiana. Her beloved husband, Hank, died in 2011. Nancy's eight children remain close and devoted to her.

Margaret Friedrich Fischer '53 lives in an Assisted Living facility in Delphos, Ohio. One of her four sons lives on the family farm. At Mary Manse, Margaret boarded at the home of Rosemary Forrester Lawton '38, helping with the young children. She recalls walking with the family to Mass at Rosary Cathedral. She said those four years were excellent preparation for her own future vocation as wife and mother. Margaret taught math for many years at St. John's High School, Delphos. Her beloved husband, Ralph, died too young at age 67. Incidentally, Margaret and Mary Catherine Guyton Phillips '53 share a March 12 birthday, and their husbands shared an April 14 birthday! How's that for a happy coincidence!

Louise Poch Henahan '53 recalls: When Jim and Louise were seriously dating her senior year, Jim took it upon himself to call Sr. Mary Lawrence and ask her if she would give permission for Jim and Louise to marry, mid-term? She kindly responded, 'Of course, you have my permission, but then Louise cannot graduate, as she cannot continue her courses as a married woman!' Well, Louise waited, graduated, and the wedding took place shortly after! That was 1953, a different time and place. Sadly, Jim passed away in 2021. Louise now lives at an Assisted Living facility in Thousand Oaks, California, not far from her two sons. She and Jim had long careers as Toledo Public School teachers.

Sr. Mary Alice Henkel was our classmate of the class of 1953 until her senior year when her parents sent her to Baldwin-Wallace University. When she entered the Ursuline Convent here, Sr. Mary Alice came with a degree in science. She was soon assigned to teach science at Mary Manse. One day, while walking to class with the venerable Sr. Veronica, Sr. Veronica remarked, "Imagine! A white veil sister on the college faculty! Tsk, Tsk!" So Sr. Mary Alice was the "first" so to speak, in cracking the glass ceiling. Sr. Mary Alice currently resides at Sunset House in Toledo. She also is a published poet!

Sr. Jane Mary Sorosiak's (OSF/S) '53 mosaic murals can be found in Toledo, Sylvania, throughout Ohio, and to far reaching places in the country. She is still able to get to her studio with much help. Her hands-on work is more limited but she still accepts commissions.

Pat Ryan Kay '53 writes from her long-time home in Brea, California: "I am gratefully the product of 'Ursuline' education from elementary school through college: St. Agnes School, St. Ursula Academy and Mary Manse College. The education I received shaped my life in many dimensions: academically, spiritually and socially, as well as a preparation for my short-lived career as educator and secretarial Spanish Interpreter, but foremost my vocation in a treasured marriage of 63 years and the mother of seven children, 15 grandchildren, and nine great grands. My beloved Joe passed away in 2022. It is significant that I am currently a parishioner at St. Angela Merici Church in Brea, California.

"I am humbly honored with the title of Class of '53 Valedictorian. Bearing in mind today, I salute

OVER HILL... OVER DALE... HERE IS WHAT WAS IN THE MAIL - CONTINUED

my contemporaries, and lift in prayer the beloved Faculty and Alums who have gone before us."

Mary C. Guyton Phillips '53 writes, "I taught third grade for two years after graduation. Then I married and moved to Tiffin, Ohio 68 years ago this month. My hubby, Eugene, is an active and alert 98, and, at 92, I consider myself relatively alert (or so our three children tell me)! I treasure my St. Ursula and Mary Manse classmates... now, so very few of us are left. I am the self-appointed 'Scribe.' I try to gather the news and share with my 'mates."

Mary Manse Alumni were well-represented at the annual District 2 St. Vincent de Paul Society meeting held on November 4, 2023. Attending were Judy Justen Brancheau '63, Mary Ann Wernimont Dudderar '67, Chris Anton Keran '71, and Judy Biehler Miller '69. All are volunteering at different parishes in Toledo.

Catherine Ruen Heitz '64 volunteers at a local thrift. She is widowed and enjoys spending time with her two grandchildren and one great grandchild.

Joan Gerhart Magnuson '64 shares that she will be moving to Fairview Village in Fairview, Ohio.

Cuba holds a special interest to **Barbara Langholz Laird '65**. "As a history major, I remember praying in the St. Joseph dining hall for a solution to the Cuban Missile Crisis, the standoff between (Soviet premier Nikita) Khrushchev and (US President John F.) Kennedy. In 2019, I attended a four-day international jazz concert in Havana, telling our Cuban guide, Armando, that I would return. Since then I have researched Cuba and developed an itinerary with an emphasis on nature: the pristine national parks as well as five UNESCO (United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural

Organization) sites. Our lodging is in local homes (casa particulares) and the group is limited to 10." If you would like a brochure or more information, contact Barbara at blairdohio@yahoo.com.

Margaret Bayer Degnan '66 lives near her sons and granddaughters in nearby Enfield, New Hampshire. Margaret's husband, Jim, passed away in March 2022.

Joan Heinl Benore '67 is retired and enjoys reading, golfing, and volunteering at the Pro Football Hall of Fame in North Canton, Ohio. She and her husband have been married for 55 years and have 11 grandchildren.

Irene Ruen Bullard '67, Judy Puffenberger Zimmerman '67 and Elaine Rankin Flynn '67 meet monthly in Sidney, Ohio for lunch, dominoes and support!

Kathleen "Kitty" Tighe Coriden '68 enjoys gardening, upholstery and sewing since retiring from her position as a judge. She and her late husband, Terry, who sadly passed away three days before their 50th anniversary, have two children and four grandsons. Kitty resides in Columbus, Indiana.

Nanci Talpos Murdock '68 is a retired RN and teacher. She enjoys reading and history. Nanci and her husband, Rogan, have two children and seven grandchildren.

"My husband Steve and I have moved after 36 years from our home on Riley Avenue. We are in a ranch-style home and loving it – glad there are no steps anymore. We are enjoying our time with our four children and five grandchildren." – Vicki Klosterman Hill '71

OVER HILL... OVER DALE... HERE IS WHAT WAS IN THE MAIL - CONTINUED

To keep up with the yard work, **Mary Beth Dibling Rumer '72** says she is currently trying to find a good exercise place "for us oldies" to visit before 10 a.m. Mary Beth lives in her mother's 1890's house in Maumee where maintenance is becoming more difficult. Her first grandchild recently left for college and her youngest grandchild is 5 months old. Mary Beth says her activities are never ending!

Kathleen Cranon Alexander '73 writes, "After 21 years of serving the Dallas and Highland Park Communities, I closed the doors of Art Stop in 2020. Art Stop was an art school for children and teens. After a short three-month retirement, a Catholic Classical School in Richardson, Texas reached out to me to become the art teacher there. I am in my third year, teaching three days a week at St. Paul Catholic Classical School!

"Last spring the Diocese of Dallas hosted the National NCEA. I was able to reconnect with many friends from my years, 1990 to 2000, of teaching art at Christ the King Catholic School, Dallas.

"In April of 2023, my husband and I, with my sister and her husband, traveled to Lisbon, Portugal. I was fortunate to visit the Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima. Breathtaking and spiritual.

"When not teaching, my husband of almost 50 years and I enjoy hosting family and friends in our New Mexico home... truly the 'Land of Enchantment.'

"I am the grandmother to two granddaughters, three grandsons and two great grandsons."

Margaret "Peg" Gehring '73 is a retired social worker from Catholic Charities, where she worked for 35 years. In that role, Peg placed hundreds of infants in adoptive homes and in the later years of her career reunited adult adoptees with their biological families. "It was a rewarding career!" says Peg.

2023 MMC Alumni Mass and Luncheon

More Snapshots from the



Sister Rita Mae Johns '73, Jackie Keller '73, Sister Joy Gray '73, Ann Kuss Beat '73



Penny Lanius Steffanni '70, Chris De-Brock Ankenbrandt '70, Mary Ann Quilter Cervantes '70, Sharon Meesig Miller '70



Marie Rellinger Miller '70, Jane Gerdeman Seggerson '70, Pat O'Hearn Shaw '70, Barb Osman Altenburger '70



→MaryLou Snyder '63, Joan LaVoy Cousino '63, Judy Ardner Johnson '63, Judy Justen Brancheau '63

ALUMNIMay They Rest in Peace



ALUMNI:

Genevieve Fall Didion '47 Joan Della Flora Loesch '48 Mary Kassmann Fromme '53 Sr. Patricia Grosse, OSU '56 Gretchen Wiedemann O'Loughlin '58 Joan Biro Zigray '58 Theodora Leonard Wilson '59 Christine Irmen Gill '60 Margaret Westmeyer Knicely '60 Beverly Willoughby Kapolka '62 Irene Radkiewicz Burt '63 Patricia Watters Metzger '63 Jeanne Heron Dorman '65 Mary Versprille Skinner '65 Suzanne Dey '66 Veronica "Ronnie" Gonnella '67 Sr. Mary Michaelyn Hempfling, SND '68 Nancy Tomaski Rodriquez '68 Margaret "Maggie" Marconi Russ '68 Dorothy "Dottie" Uhl Zimmerman '71 Mary Drouillard Posadny '74 Mary Patricia Stiff Ludwikowski '75 Sr. Joan Marie Recker, SND, MMC Grad Rita Brahier Honner, MMC Associate Dolores DeAngelo Schultz, MMC Associate Patricia Powers Wade, MMC Associate

HUSBAND of:

Joan Gerhart Magnuson '64 Connie Byrne Huss-Boyle '65 Margaret Bayer Degnan '66 Kathleen "Kitty" Tighe Coriden '68 Patricia Hirons Lora '69 Wilma Mosley Smith '71

MOTHER of:

Jerry Donnelly '74

BROTHER of:

Elizabeth "Betty" Beins Ainsworth '54
Julia Troknya Mahoney '61
Kristin Hayward Brewer '62
Patricia Cryan '66
Marianne Beins Vere '69
Mary Jean Dixon Schimmel '69

SISTER of:

Jeanette "Jean" Biro '58
Mary Sue "Susie" Wiedemann Crandall '63
Sr. Janice Ann Brown, OSU '73
Catherine Stiff Bush '74

TRUSTEE of MMC:

James P. Silk, Sr.



Thank you Pat Shaw

Thank you for all the time you spend with Alumni Association duties. I always enjoy reading the alumni news just to see who's doing what and where some of our members (graduates) are located. Keep up the wonderful work!

Gratefully, Margaret Brinkman Dickman '64

Mary Manse Yearbooks Wanted

The Ursuline Convent Archives is in need of a yearbook from each of the following years: 1927 - 1945, 1953 and 1954. If you have any that you are willing to give, please call Val Myers or Sr. Margaret Manion at the Ursuline Convent Offices at 419-536-9587.

THE RETURN OF THE MAN IN THE YELLOW SLICKER

by Susan Masztak '63

He wore the same yellow raincoat that he had worn when I had first encountered him and endured his rant on the climate. This time he wasn't wearing the floppy yellow rain hat. His pant legs were rolled up above his black rubber boots. As he paid his fare, I looked away and out the window, avoiding eye contact. That didn't work. Mr. Despair sat down right next to me.

Politely, because I am polite, I acknowledged him, "Hello, again."

"Hello," he responded.

"It's not raining," I stated the obvious, politely.

"Not yet. It will," he barked, as he opened the book he carried and turned a page.

I sighed with relief. He would be reading his book, but only a few minutes had passed before he closed the book and without looking at me, addressed me with a question,

"Do you know how many nationalities there are in the world? How many races? Religions? How many crimes there have been by mankind against itself?"

True to our initial episode, he didn't expect an answer. As expected, I didn't have one. He continued, "Those crimes are all caused by hate." He waved the book above his head. "It says so right here in this book. We form attitudes from what we've been given, but not chosen - parents, ancestry, race, society, even education."

I was forced to listen. I had no option, as I sat by the window, he at the aisle blocking the only getaway, and the bus kept moving. Did he continue? Unfortunately.

"No one is born hating. If subjected to ignorance and misunderstanding, fear results in prejudice and hostility, even violence against others that are in any way different from what we are."

"What <u>we</u> are? Who are <u>we</u>?" I resented the generalization.

He ignored my question, of course. Then he quoted Shakespeare: "In time we hate that which we fear" and added, "We fear what we don't understand."

Surprisingly, he looked directly into my eyes and asked my opinion, "What do you think?"

"Think? I know - in all my wildest imaginings did I ever expect the depth and the rampant hatred in words and in actions that now occur in our world, especially here, in the Land of the Free."

"Oh, so you <u>do</u> think," he shockingly admitted that he had underestimated me. "Go on," he urged.

"In my experience I have witnessed that many cling to preconceived notions and falsities not only because of what they have

learned to fear, but because of low self-

esteem. They find needed comfort in joining others like themselves."

"That's pretty perceptive for a woman," he confirmed what I had just stated citing preconceived notions.

Because he pushed that button, I continued, "I can also tell you this - from what I've seen on TV news - it appears that those self-disenfranchised persons fill their need for camaraderie in joining groups that lift their spirits by attacking not only those that they deem as different, but those that have been marginalized, thus vulnerable."

He had been on the edge of his seat. He sat back, mellowed out, relaxed. Taking advantage of his change of mood and silence, I pressed on, "Are you familiar with FDR's Four Freedoms?"

"Sure," he replied. "It was the first human rights declaration that recognized and respected the dignity of <u>every</u> individual regardless of race, creed, color, or sex. Curious, isn't it, that that speech was delivered on <u>January 6</u>," he paused, threw up his hands as he grumbled "...in 1941! So what happened with those idealistic goals? They're just words, long forgotten, except by you, little woman."

THE RETURN OF THE MAN IN THE YELLOW SLICKER, CONTINUED

I shook my head at his continued sexism. "You know, you're right. Okay! Rather than trying to do the right thing, we focus on proving others wrong. We know what to do, but do we do it? We won't let others be who they are. That's who we are!"

To respond to <u>my</u> rant he offered, "Many well-respected people have been quoted as saying that only love can drive out hate."

Not to let him off the hook with that simplistic quote, I countered, "Those pontificators have given us no 'play book' to defeat hatred."

"Hold on there, love can take many forms. Hate can be denounced by words, deeds, lapel pins and buttons, poster signs, you name it. We see and hear hate everyday, everywhere. We should not run from it. We should do something about it - you, and I, everybody. When we witness a display of hate we must stand up to it. Oh, here's my stop."

He handed me his book, "It's a good book. It's banned."

He was quick and quiet and gone.

I had thought that this man was a nutcase. I had misjudged him because he was different from me, but I was forced to remain in my seat next to him, then heard what I heard and said what I said. This man, this stranger, whose name I didn't even know, and I had been thrown together by chance (maybe) from different backgrounds (I assume) had exchanged views and experiences. By challenging each others' convictions, I realized that I, too, have biases. He turned out to be interesting and dare I say - enriching.

I opened the book, titled <u>Hatred Revisited</u>, and read the handwritten inscription:

~We should not dishonor our souls with hatred~ I got off the bus at my usual stop. The sun was shining. Still no rain.

postscript:

"Hate, it has caused a lot of problems in this world, but has not solved one yet."

- Maya Angelou



Geraldine Fox Stollenwerk '41
Dorothy Krueger Koczan '45
Mary Lou Burkett Roberts '52
Stella Ane Zedro '52
Equilla Gibson Roach '55
Jeanette (Jean) Biro '58
Patricia Piotrowski Schemenauer '59
Lyneth Soinski '62
Marcia Pluto '67
Mary Barrett Flowers '68
Williann Walker Moore '70
Janice Kahle Metzger '72
Marjoleine Jelinger Gravley '73
John Eich, MMC Associate

From the 1964 Brescian Yearbook:

Less than three years ago the college administration announced the plan for a new dormitory to be built adjoining Lourdes Hall. That plan has now become a reality. At the present time the new multi-million-dollar structure houses one hundred-and fifty-seven resident students.

Memories of the year 1963-64 included Freshman welcome roast in St. Joseph yard, initiation by Sophomores in Lourdes patio, the living rosary in Brescia yard, a picnic at Pearson Park, the death of John F. Kennedy, a formal dinner honoring the Seniors and more...

Mary Manse Alumni Address Changes

Lucille Eliyas Leavens '53 4012 Law St. Houston, TX 77005-1032

Ellyn Finn Dekker '58 2744 Marblesvista Blvd. Columbus, OH 43204-9000

Mary Ann Odenweller Rode '58 470 Charles Spring Dr. Powell, OH 43065

Suzanne Stocklen Gillespie '61 Oakleaf Village 4220 N. Holland-Sylvania Rd. Toledo, OH 43623

Julia Troknya Mahoney '61 5834 Summer Place Dr. Sylvania, OH 43560

Antoinette Westhoven '61 1440 County Road C E, Apt. 212 St. Paul, MN 55109-9979

Janet Susa Acton '62 3870 Durango Dr. Pensacola, FL 32504 Joan LaVoy Cousino '63 Hampton Manor 3099 Sterns Rd., #308 Lambertville, MI 48144

Mary Flahie Egan '63 Genacross Lutheran Services 2015 Perrysburg-Holland Rd., #124 Holland, OH 43528

Donna Verhoeven Cusumano '64 620 W. Elm Ave., Apt. 302 Monroe, MI 48162-7922

Joan Gerhart Magnuson '64 20110 Lorain Rd. Fairview Park, OH 44126

Sheila Brown Towns '64 826 Sutro Ave. Novato, CA 94947-2040

Margaret Bayer Degnan '66 266 Poverty Lane #1A Lebanon, NH 03766 Sara Oliver Roberts '68 22 Main St. Circle Sylvania, OH 43560

Dr. Jane Ehlinger Sherman '68 1803 Riverside Dr., Apt. 116 Columbus, OH 43212

Grace Schenk Lewis '70 100 First St., Apt. 407 Dover, NH 03820

Vicki Klosterman Hill '71 4730 Cranbrook Dr. Indianapolis, IN 46250

Marlene Woda '71 2519 Seaman Rd. AL Apt. 33 Toledo, OH 43605

Martha Golden Lause '72 4076 Runningfawn Dr. Cincinnati, OH 45247-7570

Jeanne Junkins Horne '75 2092 N. 132nd Dr. Goodyear, AZ 85395

We'd love to hear from YOU!

Do you have personal information you'd like to share, such as hobbies, work or volunteer updates, a move, or the passing of a loved one? Are you and any of your classmates getting together? We'd be happy to publish your news in the next Mary Manse Alumni newsletter! Please send your information by June 6, 2024 to:

Val Myers Ursuline Convent Office 4045 Indian Road Toledo, OH 43606 or



vmyers@ursulinecenter.org

Mary Manse College Alumni Board

Colette Kalisz Egner '72 Sheila Griffin Falkenberg '69 Sandra Avina Georgoff '69 Jane Traser Hunter '72 Linda Jones Jastrzemski '73 Angela Barone Katz '70 Judy Biehler Miller '69 Nanci Talpos Murdock '68 Peg Palmer O'Hearn '61 Patty Dudley Pastorek '68
Teresa Kerul Richardson '70
Mary Beth Dibling Rumer '72
Mary Jean Dixon Schimmel '69
Pat O'Hearn Shaw '70
Mary Jim Sheets Stahl '67
Jan Swint Stickles '69
Anne Heilman VanderHooven '59

From the 1959 Brescian Yearbook:

The 1959 Brescian is reverently dedicated to Samuel, Cardinal Stritch, founder of Mary Manse College.

In his desire "to train intellectually and culturally, young women who shall serve their generations well," Cardinal Stritch founded an institution which is a monument to his foresightedness and to his belief in the power of educated young women "to help bring an intellectually wayward world back to the feet of the Truth, the Light, and the Way."

Such belief and trust exemplify the virtues of our founder. He was a man "well loved by God, well loved by man."



Ursuline Fine Art for Sale

In 2022, the Ursuline Sisters hosted "Sharing our Ursuline Legacy Fine Art Sale." Paintings, prints made from wood blocks, pottery, wood carvings, and tapestry created by Ursuline Sisters and other well-known artists were for sale.

Although the Fine Art Sale has ended, there are still many beautiful pieces remaining for sale. Anyone interested in viewing the art for sale may contact Michelle at the Ursuline Convent Offices, 419-536-9587.

Mary Manse Alumni News is now online on the Ursuline website.

Go to the website: www.toledoursulines.org

click on "Publications," then click on the Mary Manse Newsletter



For all address and email changes, please contact:

Val Myers
Ursuline Convent Offices
4045 Indian Road
Toledo, OH 43606
419-536-9587 or
vmyers@ursulinecenter.org.

The deadline to submit information for the next Mary Manse Newsletter is June 6, 2024.

Mary Manse Alumni News

Published twice a year

Editors

Val Myers, Michelle Scazzero

Contributors

Judy Biehler Miller '69 Susan Masztak '63 Mary Manse Alumni

Please send correspondences to:

Val Myers
Ursuline Convent Offices
4045 Indian Road
Toledo, OH 43606 OR
vmyers@ursulinecenter.org

Mary Manse Alumni Association 4045 Indian Road Toledo, OH 43606

Address Service Requested

SPRING 2024

images by Freepik.com and Pixabay.com

Non-Profit Org PRST STD U.S. Postage PAID Toledo, OH Permit #151

<u> </u>	-		&	条
Send information for the nex	t issue of the Mary Ma	nse Alumni News. W	/e love to hear all t	the news.
NAME:				
NAME: First	Maiden	Last		Class Year
ADDRESS:		·C 11 · NITMA		
		re if address is NEW		
PHONE:	E-MAIL ADD	RESS:		
Work, hobbies, interests:				
Married, grandchildren, etc.:				
Death - family, fellow alumni:				
Send all correspondence to:	•	7.13.6		
		Val Myers Convent Offices		
		Indian Road		

Please always include your maiden name and your year of graduation. Thank you!

Toledo, OH 43606 or vmyers@ursulinecenter.org (please put "Mary Manse" in the subject field.)